
KAWECKI BERYLCO INDUSTRIES, INC1:1:064 
p. O. Box 429, Hazleton, Pa. 18201 

Telephone: 717/455-4913 

Noverrber 9, 1978 

Mr. Paul R. Guirm 
Radioisotopes Licensing Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety 
Nuclear Regulatory Corrmission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Guirm: 

Reference Mail Control No. 95981 

I wish to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of October 12, 1978, 
requesting additional inforrration to support our application dated August 1, 1978, 
for renewal of License No. 37-07676-02. Please be aware that your letter suffered 
sorre t.m.knCMn delay and was only received at this facility on this date. 

A corrplete reply to your letter supplying all requested data will be sent to 
you as soon as possible, and no later than NOVlerrber 14, 1978. 

Sincerely yours, 

KAWECKI BERYlCO INDUSTRIES, INC. 
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PaulC. ~& I 
Pollution Safety Dfficer 
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